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ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING 
IJmond North Sea Canal Area 
Central Nautical Management 

 
 
Announcement No. 29/2022      Amsterdam, 20th May 2022 
 
Subject: IJmuiden small lock closed    
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 
Master, announces the following: 
 
The small lock in IJmuiden is closed with immediate effect until further notice. 
The blockage lasts as short as possible or as long as necessary. 
 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations Manager at 
the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692. 
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 
Master 
 
 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
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